
 

大陸地區福建省檢察官協會(福建省人民檢察院鄔副檢察長勇雷率團)等 15 人於 103 年 3

月 3 日參訪本署，與本署朱署長坤茂就廉政議題進行意見交流。 

On March, 3, 2014, Director-General Chu of the Agency Against Corruption received a 

visiting group consisting of 15 people from Fujian Prosecutors Association and exchanged 

views on integrity issues. 

 

 

參訪團代表與朱署長及林主任秘書於本署看板前合影。 

The delegation took a photo with Director-General Chu and Chief Secretary Lin of the 

Agency Against Corruption at the front of the AAC signboard. 

 


